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RE: VOTP - Village Election Notices for Early January

Jared A. Kasschau <JKasschau@HarrisBeach.com>
Mon 1/8/2024 5:09 PM
To:​Elizabeth Doherty <edoherty@tuxedopark-ny.gov>​
Cc:​Brian S. Stolar <bstolar@HarrisBeach.com>;​Nicky Green <nGreen@HarrisBeach.com>​

1 attachments (16 KB)
Certificate of Offices to Be Filled (4873-8983-1579 2).docx;

Hi Elizabeth,
 
Here is a revised draft. I had to modify because the Village’s elections are now conducted by Orange County BOE.
 
I suggest that we hold off on filing this with the Orange County BOE until after the BOT Meeting on January 17th.
The Orange County BOE had asked the Village to consider moving the General Election to the Second Tuesday in
November.
 

Jared A. Kasschau
Partner
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From: Elizabeth Doherty <edoherty@tuxedopark-ny.gov>
Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 2:59 PM
To: Jared A. Kasschau <JKasschau@HarrisBeach.com>
Cc: Brian S. Stolar <bstolar@HarrisBeach.com>; Nicky Green <nGreen@HarrisBeach.com>
Subject: Re: VOTP - Village Election Notices for Early January
 
Attached!  🙂
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Caution: This is an external email and may be malicious. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

Elizabeth Doherty | Village Clerk-Treasurer | Village of Tuxedo Park  

80 Lorillard Road, Tuxedo Park, NY  10987  

Ph:  (845) 351-4745 Opt 1; Fax:  (845) 351-2668  

 

 
This communication may contain confidential information and is intended only for the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. Any
review, dissemination, or copying of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not
the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all the original message copies. No responsibility is accepted by the Village of

Tuxedo Park, NY government for any loss or damage arising in any way from receiving this communication.

 

 

From: Jared A. Kasschau <JKasschau@HarrisBeach.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 10:58 AM
To: Elizabeth Doherty <edoherty@tuxedopark-ny.gov>
Cc: Brian S. Stolar <bstolar@HarrisBeach.com>; Nicky Green <nGreen@HarrisBeach.com>
Subject: RE: VOTP - Village Election Notices for Early January
 

 
Hi Elizabeth,
 
Following on this. Can you please send us the draft proposed notice before it is send to the Orange County Board
of Elections, we need to check to make sure it has the correct language.
 
Thanks!
 

Jared A. Kasschau
Partner
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From: Jared A. Kasschau <JKasschau@HarrisBeach.com>
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2023 1:06 PM
To: Elizabeth Doherty <edoherty@tuxedopark-ny.gov>
Cc: Brian S. Stolar <bstolar@HarrisBeach.com>; Nicky Green <nGreen@HarrisBeach.com>
Subject: VOTP - Village Election Notices for Early January
 
Hi Elizabeth,
 
In early January (and before January 18th) we must, pursuant to Elec Law § 4-106(2), send a certificate to the
Orange County Board of Elections identifying each office to be filled at the Village General Election on June 18,
2024. We should also, simultaneously, send them a notice, pursuant to Elec Law § 4-104(1), identifying the poll site
for the Village Election.
 
I have attached here a notice used by the Village of Pelham Manor for your reference.
 
Nicky, please calendar this for me and set a tickler for January 4th.
 
Best,
 

Jared A. Kasschau
Partner
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